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RISING ABOVE THE ORDINARY 

Community Notices – Ngā pānui a te hapori  

(Notices placed here are contingent on space and do not reflect the views or opinions of the school.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Christchurch City Council is making it way safer for 
everyone at the Travis Road / Bower Avenue / 
Rookwood Avenue intersection. To find out what’s 
planned and tell us what you think, head 
to: Letstalk.ccc.govt.nz/TBRsafety before 5 Decem-
ber 2023. ” 

http://letstalk.ccc.govt.nz/TBRsafety
https://letstalk.ccc.govt.nz/TBRsafety


Rāwhiti School Newsletter                                                                                                                #18, Term 4 2023 

RISING ABOVE THE ORDINARY 

Community Notices – Ngā pānui a te hapori  

(Notices placed here are contingent on space and do not reflect the views or opinions of the school.) 

Build For Bucks 
 
The Hits Canterbury are currently running a promotion called "Build for Bucks" where if you decorate their 
house template and upload it to thehits.co.nz you could win $500. 
 
All other details can be found here, https://www.thehits.co.nz/win/canterbury/canterbury-build-for-bucks/ 

This competition ends on Sunday 19th November, so please get involved!   
 

Coming to 

Rāwhiti on Fri 

1st December—

BOOK IN NOW! 

http://thehits.co.nz/
https://www.thehits.co.nz/win/canterbury/canterbury-build-for-bucks/
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RESILIENCE     Apatahi     “We Bounce Back” 

 

Thanks to 

these amazing 

sponsors who 

donated for 

the recent 

quiz night! 
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 No parking onsite 

 Kensington St & Nancy 

Ave both have entrances 

to the back field area 


